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June §, 2004

Fred Chesney

Centerline Utilities, Inc
1260 Coral Way

Riviera Beach, FL 33404

RE: NAPLETON PROIJECT

CRINEN THOMPSON Dear Fred,

I would like to take this opportunity to convey our firm’s appreciation of
your company’s efforts on the Napleton project among others. Centerline
Uulities’ ability to perform their scope of work on this fast track project
while working around occupied and fully operational businesses speaks to
the level of efficiency and effectiveness by which it is managed.

& ASSOCINES INC. On behalf of the Craven & Thompson WPB office, I would like to
congratulate you on a well run organization, and we look forward to

Engineers working with Centerline Utilities on future projects.

Planners

Surveyors Sincerely,

CRAVEN THOMPSON & ASSOCIATES, INC.

RYAN O. THOMAS, P.E.
Branch Manager

ROT/em

5114 Qkeechobes Boulavard
Suite 112

Woest Palm Beach, FL 33417
(561) 688-5010

Fax (561) €88-1037
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